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PRESS RELEASE

Farmers Invited on Trip to Sweden

Two local farmers and active members of the Royal East Berkshire Agricultural Association, Colin Rayner of Berkyn Manor Farm, Horton and Stubbings Farm, Burchett’s Green, and William Emmett of Hornbuckle Farm, Drift Road, were recent guests of the Swedish Government for a three day visit.  

During this trip, the Berkshire farmers were shown round the Vaderstad machinery factory and various farms in Sweden to discuss the similarity of farming in different EU countries, and how the CAP 2005 Reforms will affect farmers in both countries. 

Both Mr Rayner and Mr Emmett found the visit extremely interesting and were very grateful to the Swedish Government for their kind hospitality.

